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DeltaPSU Product Notice 

Standard Industrial Power Supply Production Transfer  
From Wujiang to Dongguan China 

 
As part of Delta’s long-term manufacturing strategy, Delta standard industrial power supply models will be re-
located from China Wujiang Factory to China Dongguan Factory.  
 
1. Starting 1st February 2022, please release all new purchase orders to Delta Dongguan Factory. 

  
2. Delta Wujiang Factory will continue to serve all existing purchase orders.  
 
Please reach out to us via our Contact Us Form should you require any further clarification.  
 
 

https://www.deltapsu.com/en/contact/support

